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Type of change
	Covid-19 update
	

	New Opening  
	

	Pharmacy Closure(s)
	x

	Temporary closure of pharmacy
	

	Pharmacy Relocation 
	

	Change in Hours 
	

	Change in Ownership
	

	Changes in Services
	

	Consolidation of pharmacies
	



Details
 
1. 
Name of Pharmacy: Lloyds Pharmacy Inside Sainsbury's
Address: Fox Den Road, Stoke Gifford, Bristol, BS34 8SS
Please note that the above named pharmacy will cease trading at close of business on 19-Apr-23.
2. 
Name of Pharmacy: Lloyds Pharmacy Inside Sainsbury's
Address:  Emersons Green, Bristol, BS16 7AE
Please note that the above named pharmacy will cease trading at close of business on 23-Jul-23.

Prepared by Sarah Weld, Director of Public Health, South Gloucestershire Council. March 2023. 
